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01/06/2023  18:22:012023/1767/P OBJ Anthony John 

Stuart Jennings

These appear to be original steps. Permission should therefore not be granted for lining and resurfacing and 

cutting round the railings which detracts from the historic character of the whole building, would look 

unsatisfactory and would result in irreparable damage to the most prominent feature of a fine listed building 

and is not permitted under planning law.

For Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee
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